
Minutes from September 10, 2008 Fort
Meadow Commission Meeting

7: 10 PM - Meeting called to order in Hudson Town Hall 

In attendance:
• Marlborough Commissioners Thomson and DelGenio and agent Gould
• Hudson Commissioner Kaczmarek and agent Conley
• No Marlborough residents and one Hudson resident attended

Minutes:
• Draw down approved and will begin on September 29.  Residents can expect

approximately 1-2 inch drop in water level per day up to 48 inches
• Rain water from recent storm on 9/7 overtook silk fence surrounding old dump.  Fill from

capping operation clouded the Blaiswood basin of reservoir.
• Commissioner Thompson was able to purchase two more anchors from Walmart for

$43.00 for buoys
• Buoys to be pulled from the lake this week or next.
• Dave Grasso will staff attendants on the last two Saturdays and Sundays in September at

the Hixson Launch.  Commissioners will  be on call for residents that need to remove
their boats on the first two Saturdays and Sundays in October 

• Discussion held regarding the commission’s recommendation for charging a fee to launch
at the Hixson boat launch.  Memo will be sent to Dave Grasso.

• Bruce Lafrenier requested information on constructing two docks on his property.
Commissioner Thompson told him that docks can not be permanent and must be less than
50 feet from the water line unless permission is granted by the commission.

•  Letter to be sent to the Fort Meadow Ski club regarding the need for proper upkeep of
the jump, including repair, lighting and insurance binder.

• Shared drive is up and running for Commission use
• Purchase of  4 more anchors for buoy moorings will be held off until spring

2008 Remaining Meeting Schedule (Second Wednesday of the month)
o October 8 in Marlborough City Hall (cancelled 10/7)

Meeting adjourned at 8:14 PM


